
 
 

INFORMATION: 

 

Enrolling a Geraldton Grammar School (GGS) student at the Geraldton Residential College (GRC) 

Following the Minister of Education’s ruling in November 2014, new non-government secondary students have 

access to the Geraldton Residential College (GRC) under conditions outlined below. 

 

Application to both the GRC and GGS needs to happen at the same time. Please advise GGS that you are enrolling 

a student at the residential college, once your offer and acceptance with us is processed we will notify the GRC 

that your child is enrolled at the school. 

 

Existing families and siblings as at 2014 

Any existing GGS student enrolled at the GRC in 2014 will continue under the same conditions for the remainder 

of their time at the GRC. 

 

Siblings of these students entering the college after 2014 will follow the same enrolment conditions.  

 

Enrolment conditions are as follows: 

 

GRC current boarding fees are $12,660.00 charged directly to parents by the GRC.  

 

GRC charge an additional 10% of fees for a building levy, this fee is charged to GGS.  In turn GGS charges 

boarding parents this fee which is then paid to the residential college. This process is not within the control of the 

school. 

 

New families as of 2015. 

Any GGS student enrolling at the GRC in 2015 and beyond will be charged under the new conditions created by 

the Minister of Education in November 2014. Siblings of these students will also follow the same enrolment 

conditions. 

 

Enrolment conditions are as follows: 

 

GRC current boarding fees are $12,660.00 charged directly to parents by the GRC.  

 

GRC charge an additional $6,389.00 for non-government school students, this fee is charged to GGS.  In turn 

GGS charges boarding parents this fee which is then paid to the residential college. This process is not within the 

control of the school. 

 

Subsidies are available through various sources depending on distance from facilities.  

 

Information on accessing subsidies is available at : http://www.humanservices.gov.au 

 

All enrolments at the GRC are between the parents of boarders and the GRC, for any further information regarding 

boarding please go to http://www.geraldtonresidential.com.au/enrolments/  or contact the GRC directly on 08 9965 

6000.  
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